ISTARA’S MINUTES OF COMMITTEE MEETING 11/03/25

Pauline opened the meeting at 2:08. Thanks were given to Pat Frost, Phil and Melanie
Gilliat-Smith who joined the committee.

Apologies were given from Margie.

Pauline informed the committee that Sylvia Woods had died no more information was
available at present.

Matters arising from AGM. There followed a very long discussion on the charity donation,
£900 will be given to ADSS (Alzheimers & Dementia Support Services) and the membership
will vote at the next meeting to nominate a charity for next year. Pam has received 4
nominations, British Heart Foundation, Parkinsons, ADSS and Ellenor. The membership
voted at the AGM that 25% of money raised be given to charity and 75% will go into club
funds.

The Murder Mystery will be cancelled and hopefully will be staged later in the year. The day
trip to Essex is to be cancelled due to lack of support. Elvis tribute afternoon event on
Joanne Tereze is to be added to the Diary

Pam then presented the Diary which was approved.

Roy was satisfied with the financial position of the club.

Members will be prompted again to inform us of any change to their telephone numbers.
Lunch club is at the Rose & Crown. Alistair will continue to provide the raffle.

DONM. 8/04/25



